


From: Terri Randall
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri
Subject: Case Number: C14-2020-0012
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 5:25:56 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear City of Austin,
My name is Terrilyn HubbardRandall (AKA Terri Randall) and I am a principle member of
the Camp Randall LLC and the property owner at 11505 Anderson Mill Road, Austin TX.  I
understand that there has been an application for a change of zoning for a property under
contract with Armbrust & Brown.  I am writing to notify you of my complete and total
endorsement of this change.  I am in favor.
Thank you,
Terri Randall
512-769-7996
CAUTION:This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to CSIRT@austintexas.gov.
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